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Law Office Yang & Co. (“Yang & Co”) gladly announces the appointment of         
Mr. Christian Yang as a new Partner in Yang & Co effective from the 9th of March 
2021. 
  
Mr. Yang has been practicing law at Yang & Co since its beginning 10 years ago.  
He has continuously demonstrated his commitment to our clients in delivering 
legal services of the highest quality during those past 10 years, including 
throughout the challenging period of the COVID-19 pandemic. 
  
We welcome Mr. Yang as our new Partner, and are confident that he, together 
with our existing partners, will continue providing the highest-quality services 
to our clients.  
  
 
Jakarta, 16 March 2021 
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